From: Kateryna Luchko_

Sent: lundi, 11 décembre 2023 09:11
To: Fiona Marshall <fiona.marshall@un.org>; Ella Behlyarova <glla.behlyarova@un.org>

Subject: Fw: Decision VII/8r (Ukraine) - update on Ukraine's first progress report

You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important

Dear Fiona,

Unfortunately, in connection with the International Climate Conference yOT128, which is currently
taking place in Dubai, the relevant representative of the Ministry will not be able to give a short oral
update to the Committee during its open session at 11:00-11:30 CET next Tuesday.

At the same time, on behalf of The Ministry of Environmental Protection and Natural Resources of
Ukraine we would like to express our respect and gratitude for support and understanding of the
extraordinary circumstances of the ongoing military invasion of Ukraine by the Russian Federation.

In the attachment, we add a short update on the state of implementation of the decision VII/8r
concerning Ukraine before the start of the Committee’s meeting.

Best regards,

Kateryna Luchko

Head of the Emissions Registration and Ozone Layer Protection Unitt of the Department of Industrial
Pollution and Climate Policy of the Ministry of Environmental Protection and Natural Resources of
Ukraine





